Dunnington News



23 November 2018

Dunnington Primary PTA Email: dunningtonprimarypta@gmail.com c/o Dunnington Church of England Primary School Pear Tree Lane Dunnington YORK YORK YOLD YORK YOLD YORG

Y5/6 PERFORMANCE OF GREASE - DVD ORDERS

The PTA will be filming the performance and offering DVDs for sale. If you would like to order a copy please complete the reply slip on the attached letter and return to the school office.

Urgent Call for Help (Y5/6 parents)

We need two more helpers for Wednesday 28th November for the raffle/refreshments before the production starts. The performance starts at 6pm so helpers need to be available from 5.30 pm to serve refreshments and help with the raffle.

Christmas Fair

Is anyone free to help either for an hour after school on Friday 30th November for setting up or an hour or two at the fair itself on Saturday 1st December 11-1 pm? All offers of help greatly received!

Christmas Fair Raffle Tickets

Please return Christmas Fair raffle tickets to the school office by next Thursday 29th November sold or unsold.

Friday 30th November is a non-uniform day in aid of the PTA (£1 donation). Christmas jumpers, sparkly numbers or basically anything other than their uniform.

Please could all donations for the Christmas Fair be in by Friday 30th November (coloured hamper items, jam jars, chocolate, cakes etc).

Sorry, I know it is a busy time of the year for everyone, but we really cannot run these fundraising events without your help and generosity. Please send an email to dunningtonprimarypta@gmail.com if you can help with any of the events.

Many thanks The PTA Committee

Y3/4 END OF TOPIC CELEBRATION

This will be on Wednesday 5th December at 2.30 pm. Parents are welcome to attend and a letter giving details is attached .



TWITTER

Dunnington School is looking to have its very own Twitter page for parents to follow with school news, photos and upcoming events. Mrs Waddle is hoping to get it started before the end of term.

A letter giving more detail is attached for your information.

MESSAGE FROM MRS ROWNTREE

Please can parents make sure that children in Years 2-6 have warm clothes for Mr Scoreby's Wednesday PE sessions. As the weather gets worse children must have a suitable change of footwear and a plastic bag for wet shoes. All children need tracksuit bottoms or leggings please. Gloves and a hat are also very helpful if particularly cold.

Children attending Mr Scoreby's breakfast club please bring trainers and football boots. Some sessions will be held on the new KS2 playground rather than the field depending on the field conditions.

Thank you Mrs Rowntree

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL

Thank you very much for helping with the poppy appeal.

A total of £165.26 was collected in school.



LOST PROPERTY

A member of the public has contacted school to say that she found a 'PJ Mask' school bag on the No. 1 bus to Acomb on Remembrance Sunday.

The bag contained a Dunnington School sweatshirt size 7/8, a pair of PE shoes size 12 and a t shirt age 5/6.

If you think this bag belongs to your child please call the school office who have contact details for the lady who has the bag at her home and is keen to reunite it with its owner.

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DINNER – THURSDAY 20TH DECEMBER

See menu attached





Dunnington Primary PTA

Email: dunningtonprimarypta@gmail.com

c/o Dunnington Church of England Primary School

Pear Tree Lane

Dunnington

YORK

YO19 5QG

23 November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Yr5/6 Performance of Grease - DVD Orders

We hope you are all looking forward to the upcoming performance by Yr5/6 of Grease. The PTA will be filming the performance and offering DVDs for sale.

If you would like to order a DVD of the recording as a keepsake or a Christmas present for family who can't make the performance, please complete the order slip below and send it in with your £3.50 fee per DVD. All profits will go to the PTA.

We hope you enjoy the performance!

Very best wishes

burned in the correct format:

Your PTA

Child's Name
I would like to order DVD(s) [indicate number required]
I enclose my payment of £3.50 per DVD totalling £
Any cheques should be payable to Dunnington Primary School PTA.
Please can you indicate what type of player you intend to play it on so that we can make sure the DVD is

DVD Player / Blu-Ray Player / X-Box / Playstation / Other (please provide details)



DUNNINGTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

Pear Tree Lane Dunnington York YO19 5QG

Tel 01904 552910

dunnington.primary@york.gov.uk www.dunningtonprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Caroline Hancy head.dunningtonprimary@york.gov.uk

Friday 23rd November

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 5th December, the children in Year 3 and 4 will be having their end of topic celebration in school. Parents are very welcome to attend, and the celebration will begin at 2:30pm and last until approximately 3:10pm, when we will then take children back to their classes, ready to be sent home for 3:20pm.

To begin the event, the children will be performing some of the WW1 songs that they learnt for the '100 Years 1000 Voices' concert. The children have done incredibly well this term to learn these wartime songs and we look forward to sharing these with you. Following the musical performance, we will be hosting a vintage tea party, giving parents the opportunity to sample some delicious treats made by the children. This is linked to our DT topic which centres around food and nutrition.

We also ask that if possible, you could make a £2.00 donation which we will put towards the cost of the ingredients. Any donations would be gratefully received. Please enclose these with the return slips to the school office.

We look forward to seeing many of you on the Wednesday afternoon and hope it will be a fun event for all!

Best wishes, Miss Sheard, Mr Rundle, Miss Dunn, Mrs Todd & Mrs Jones

Vintage tea party - Slips and donations to be returned by Friday 30th Novemb	
I give permission for	
Class Teacher	
To sample a range of foods as part of Vintage tea party.	
Details of any food allergies	
Signed	
Date	



Pear Tree Lane, Dunnington York YO19 5QG

Tel 01904 552910

dunnington.primary@york.gov.uk www.dunningtonprimary.co.uk Headteacher: Caroline Hancy head.dunningtonprimary@york.gov.uk





22nd November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to inform you that Dunnington School will soon have its very own Twitter page! Many schools have now embraced social media and Twitter is a great way to communicate school news, photos and upcoming events. This is a key means of not only promoting the many wonderful things that we do at Dunnington School - but also as a way of passing on information and sharing great learning quickly and effectively.

We hope that a school Twitter account will add yet another element to our current methods of communication in school and the community. It will also provide an opportunity to invite discussions about using social media safely as it is now a feature of modern life. The children's names and faces will not be posted on the site as a matter of safeguarding.

Please note the following:

- Only core staff will be posting/tweeting pictures and have been trained regarding appropriate content.
- The Twitter account is for Parents/Carers to use NOT children. It will be made clear in school that Twitter is not age appropriate for the children.
- We would respectfully remind all parents that social networking sites are not an appropriate place to discuss any concerns you may have and we request that parents contact school staff directly to discuss any issues.

Using these social media tools will give you a glimpse into our school and your child's learning in a new and exciting format. I think you will love being "connected"! We aim to share a wide range of information and photographs from around the whole school as well as useful updates and information. This will work alongside the newsletter – not as a replacement. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.

My email is collette.waddle@dunnington.yorkschools.net . More information to follow.

Warm regards

Mrs Collette Waddle Year 6 Teacher



Dunnington Primary

20th December 2018

Roast Turkey, Chipolata Sausage & Stuffing

OY

Pheesy Parsnip & Sweet Potato Tart

Served with

Roast Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables & Gravy

Homemade Ginger Biscuit

Or

Yule Log

